
From: Holly Brewer
To: PCD
Subject: Re. Proposed development on Lytle near Pleasant Beach Dr
Date: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 2:44:28 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

please note my extreme concern about the proposed development on Lytle near Pleasant
Beach Dr. I can see many issues with this project. The main one though, to my mind, is
the fact that it impacts adversely the wetland. we have regulations in place to protect
our critter neighbors - including salmon. Can we please enforce them and disallow
any development that impinges on wetlands?

As a side note, the relevant developer has built in the area previously and caused their
neighbors' houses to flood. Isn't it legally foolish to allow the same person to cause
the problem again - let alone from an obvious moral one?

Holly
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